
Friends and Neighbors,
It's with the deepest sadness that we share with you the news that longtime Town of Kent
employee John Lindsay passed away peacefully yesterday at Danbury Hospital.

A fixture in our community for many decades and beloved member of the Town Road
Crew for over 30 years, Johnny was considered the unofficial Mayor of Kent to anyone
who had the good fortune to meet him.

Joyce Kearns, Administrative Assistant at Town Hall and his gentle caregiver for some
time, shares this remembrance of John...

In Memory of
"The Mayor"

If ever there is a tomorrow
When we're not together...

There is something you must always remember.
You are braver than you believe,

Stronger than you seem
And smarter than you think.

But the most important thing is...
Even if we're apart...
I'll always be with you.



John Howard Lindsay
February 16. 1956 ~ February 9. 2021


